
EXTENSION OF APPLICATION DUE DATE FOR MODEL SCHOOLS UNDER PPP MODE 

 

 This is to inform to all concerned that the Application Due Date for 

submission of proposals in response to the Request for Qualification (RFQ) for 

setting up of model schools under Public –Private Partnership (PPP) mode has 

been further extended to 11:00 a.m. on 20
th

 November, 2012 (Tuesday). 

2. Accordingly, meeting of the Applications Opening Committee with regard 

to the applications/proposals received in response to said RFQ will not be held on 

20.10.2012 at 11:30 a.m. This meeting will now be held on 20.11.2012 at 11:30 

a.m. to take into account the applications/proposals received in this regard. 

Venue of the meeting will be intimated in due course. 

 


